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P.O. Box 549 Fronklin, Indiono 46131

(317) 736-3300

November 24, 1987

Materials Licensing Section
Region III
Nuclear Regclatory Commission
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, Illincis 60137

License #13-14817-01

hie are requesting renewal of license #13-14817-01 held by Johnson
County Memorial Hospital, PlO. Box 549, Franklin, Indiana 46131.

Attached is the preprinted license and requested items 5-10, each labeled
accordingly.

As has been the case in the past, and according tc Sandra Kimberly of the
Washington D.C. License Fees Office, Johnson County Hospital is fee execmpt.
Therefore, no fee is included with this license application.

This license has been prepared by Andrea Brown, Ph.D., our radiation physicist.
Any questions regarding this license may more expediently be directed to Mary
Benjamin, Radiology-Nuclear Medicine Manager. My r. umber is 317-736-3478.

Thank you very much for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

h /|0N>$lMary Benjamin, R&diology Manager
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